
LBCCFA’s Monday Morning Message- 10 December 2018 

 
Did You Know? 

  
 LBCCFA will sponsor one member to attend CTA’s 2019 South Region 

Good Teaching Conference. The conference will take place March 22 – 24 
at the Hyatt Regency Orange County (Garden Grove). If you would like to 
attend, send an e-mail to the LBCCFA Office before 5 PM this coming 
Thursday. Your name will be entered in a drawing, and the winner will be 
drawn at the upcoming Representative Council meeting.  

 LBCCFA is planning a finals week stress reliever for our hard-working 
faculty.  

o On Tuesday, December 11th we will be serving complimentary fruit 
smoothies from 12 Noon – 2 PM at LAC. Faculty can pick up 
smoothies at the Bakery/Bistro counter in the V-Building or from the 
E-Building Faculty Lounge. (Unfortunately, due to logistical 
complications, therapy dogs will not be on campus that day.) 
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o On Wednesday, December 12th we will be serving Thai milk tea (with 
and without boba) from 12 Noon – 1:30 at PCC. Faculty can pick up 
teas from the AA-Building Faculty Lounge. 

 

 
 

 Pass by the FA Happy Hour on Thursday, December 13 to celebrate the 
end of the semester and usher in the transition of Janet Hund's FA 
Presidency to Kirsten Moreno, who will take the helm as FA President 
beginning in January 2019.  Appetizers & a drink provided by FA! Please 
RSVP to the Outlook Calendar invite sent by Sean Dinces last week. 

 All are invited to attend President Romali’s Sweet Holiday Cookie 
Exchange which FA is co-sponsoring.  Bring a plate of cookies to share – 
and leave with a box of assorted cookies from your colleagues! All who 
bring a plate of cookies to share will be entered in an opportunity drawing 
as well. This year, Classified Senate is in charge of karaoke.  Last year, it was 

a fun holiday celebration, and we trust this year will be the same.    
  
Upcoming Events: 

  

 LBCCD Board of Trustees meeting: Tues., Dec. 11, 5 PM, LAC, T-1100. 

 LBCCFA Finals Week Stress Reliever (more details to follow): 



o Tuesday, December 11, 12 Noon – 2 PM, LAC, V-Building 
Bistro/Bakery Counter & E-Building Faculty Lounge 

o Wednesday, December 12, 12 Noon – 1:30 PM, PCC, AA-Building 
Faculty Lounge 

 End of Semester/Change of FA Leadership Happy Hour: Thursday, Dec. 13, 
4:30 PM – 6:30 PM, Location TBA 

 President Romali’s Sweet Holiday Afternoon Cookie Exchange: 
o Wednesday, Dec. 12, 11:30 AM – 1:30 PM, LAC, T-1200 
o Thursday, Dec. 13, 12:30 AM – 2:30 PM, PCC, GG-238 

 LBCCFA Representative Council Meeting: 
o Friday, Dec. 14, 10 AM, LAC, T-1328 

  

  

 

This Week in Labor History: 
  
On December 10th, 1948, seventy years ago today, the United Nations General 
Assembly adopted the Universal Declaration of Human Rights. Articles 23 and 24 
of the Declaration pertain to the rights of workers. They assert, among other 
things that “everyone has the right to form and to join trade unions for the 
protection of his interests;” and that “everyone has the right to rest and leisure, 
including reasonable limitation of working hours and periodic holidays with pay.” 
Interestingly, former first lady Eleanor Roosevelt played a central role in the 
drafting of the Declaration. For the full text of the document, visit the United 
Nations website.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Your LBCCFA Executive Board 

http://www.un.org/en/universal-declaration-human-rights/index.html
http://www.un.org/en/universal-declaration-human-rights/index.html


 

 
follow LBCCFA on Twitter @LBCCfaculty 
LBCCFA email: ccalbccoffice@gmail.com 
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